CITY OF BALTIMORE

SHEILA DIXON, Mayor



ENOCH PRATT FREE LIBRARY

400 Cathedral Street Baltimore, Maryland 21201-4484

April 11, 2008

Baltimore City Council President Members of the Baltimore City Council City Hall 100 North Holliday Street Room 408 Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Madam President and Members of the City Council,

This is written in support of City Council Bill 08-0087 which would add a representative from the Enoch Pratt Free Library to the Mayor's Commission on Disabilities. As a provider of information resource for all of Baltimore's citizens, we believe we can play an important role and be of assistance as the Commission fulfills it's mission.

We request your support of City Council Bill 08-0087 and thank you for your consideration

Sincerely

Carla Hayden

Executive Director

Carle Hayden

Enoch Pratt Free Library